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Wow, what an incredible week 
we have had. Our children from 
Nursery to Year 6 have 
continued to make us so 
incredibly proud as they have 
danced, sang, and performed 
their hearts out. We began the 
week with our Nursery and 
Reception nativity, then it was 
the turn of our junior children, 
choir, performance and ballet 
club who were outstanding in 
the church. Yesterday was the 
turn of our rock stars and today 
our ARB, Year 1 and Year 2 
children rounded off the week 
with a stunning performance.

The week has been filled with joy for everyone. Thank you for the 
kind words, the staff really appreciate your gratitude, and it was 
lovely to see your proud faces.

It was wonderful to see so many of our families at our parent and 
child craft workshops. Once again, our choir provided our festive 
entertainment, there was a lovely atmosphere and a real 
Christmas feeling of togetherness. 

Looking forward to the final two days of this term, the fun and 
festivities continue and certainly can’t be missed. We have a very 
special visitor and his furry friends making an appearance, parties, 
the Santa Fun Run and of course Mrs Julian’s Christmas lunch to 
look forward to. I can’t wait. 

I know you will join me in saying a huge thank you to the team at 
Beacon for being so utterly brilliant and for making this week so 
very, very special.

Kaye



Key Events for next week– KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
Christmas Lunch 
& Christmas party

Santa Fun Run!

A special call!
Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!

Year 1
Christmas Lunch & 

Christmas party

Santa Fun Run!

A special call!
Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!

Year 2
Christmas Lunch & 

Christmas party

Santa Fun Run!

A special call!
Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!

Shine
Christmas lunch and 

Christmas party

Santa Fun Run!

A special call!
Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3
Christmas Lunch & 
Christmas party!

Santa Fun Run!

A special call!
Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!

Year 4
Christmas Lunch & 
Christmas party!

Santa Fun Run!

A special call! Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!

Year 5
Christmas Lunch &

Christmas party

Santa Fun Run!

A special call! Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!

Year 6
Christmas Lunch &

Christmas party

Santa Fun Run!

A special call! Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!

Cosmonauts Christmas Lunch 
& Christmas party

Santa Fun Run!

A special call!
Christmas Holidays! Ho ho ho!



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

With Christmas just around the corner we have 
been busying ourselves making Christmas 
decorations, cards and a little something 
yummy to enjoy. We also wanted to take this 
opportunity to thank all the children in Nursery 
and congratulate them on being such amazing 
super stars (or should I say naughty sheep!) We 
were just bursting with pride to see them 
singing, signing, and dancing on stage.

What a busy week in Reception. We are so 
proud of all the children for being absolutely 
amazing in our Christmas performance! Well 
done to every single one of you for 
remembering all of the songs, signs and your 
lines!

We are now starting to enjoy all the festive fun 
at Beacon!



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

What fantastic stars we have in Year 2!
Both Christmas performances were
absolutely fantastic! A huge thank you to all
the children for learning their lines and the
songs and performing with great
confidence and enthusiasm. We could not
be any prouder and what a brilliant way to
start all our Christmas celebrations and
treats next week. You smashed it Year 2,
well done!

It's been a busy but brilliant week in Year 1!
We have been looking into our past as
historians, discovering how life has changed
in living memory and ordering events,
devices and toys on a timeline. We have
also been having lots of fun with our elf
each morning and getting into the
Christmas spirit. The children were amazing
in their performance; we were all blown
away!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

We just wanted to say a huge thank you to those 
children that performed at the Church on 
Tuesday they were all totally brilliant. 

We also loved seeing so many faces at the 
workshops Wednesday we hope you all enjoyed 
it. We have been busy continuing our history unit 
on the Bronze and Iron ages. We cannot wait for 
next week; it will certainly be full of Christmas 
fun!

Well done to all the children that performed at 
the Church on Tuesday evening! We were blown 
away by your performances!

The children have enjoyed continuing their 
History unit this week, learning all about Greek 
theatre and important Greek philosophers, 
mathematicians and doctors.

We are looking forward to all of the magical 
Christmas fun next week!



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

Well done to all the children who performed amazingly in 
the KS2 Christmas Carol Concert! So much hard work 
and enthusiasm went into creating such a brilliant 
performance, we are very proud of you all.
The children have also blown us away with some 
fantastic writing this week, showing us their incredible 
flair and imaginations.

We are so excited to enjoy our Christmas celebrations 
next week - we have lots of very exciting activities 
planned!

This week we have truly felt the Christmas spirit in Year
5. On Tuesday, our children performed beautifully in the
KS2 Christmas Concert, bringing Saviour's Day alive with
a magical performance before upping the energy with
Christmas (Baby Please Come Home).
On Thursday morning, our children once again shone
brightly as three bands took to the stage for the Rock
Steady Concert. What a magical group of children we
have in Year 5. We are so proud of each and every one of
you.

Have an incredible weekend - we can't wait for Monday!



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

We have been enjoying 
lots of Christmas 
activities this week. We 
have had fun making 
lots of treats for our 
families and practising
our singing for our 
Christmas 
performance.

Shine have had another lovely week. We 
absolutely rocked in our Rock Steady 
performance! Well done everyone!
We have also enjoyed cooking some 
Christmas flap jacks to enjoy for our 
snack. We made pompoms to decorate 
the classroom and Mrs Knight taught us 
how to make mini wooly hats!



Hayden Thomson

Archie Howard

Faith Warner

Poppy Mitchell

Lilah Cunningham

Henry Jones

All of Cosmonauts

All of Shine

Ivy-Joan Wedlake

Alexis Woodland-
Millard

Emilly Turecek

Franki-Mae Smith

Casey Crocker

Molly Harris

Jack Griffiths

Cody-Jay Tamblin

Alfie Smith

Amazing Achievements across the Curriculum



Total
480

Total
576

Total
530 Total

682



Total
9696 Total

10544
Total
8989Total

8559





Attendance weekly winners

Well done to

In total there are 175 non-school days a year. This gives 
families the opportunity to:
- Spend time together
- Go on family visits and days out
- Go on holiday
- Go shopping
- Attend routine appointments.
Holidays will not be authorised.
Taking a holiday during term time seriously affects your 
attendance and in turn your attainment. Booking holidays 
during term time may result in a fixed penalty notice.

As always, if you have any questions or if you need 

some support with your child's attendance, please 
contact our Attendance Officer Helen Sowden

Direct Number: 01208 72773

Mobile Number: 07545431566
hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk

Constellations
Meteors

Constellations

and Meteors 
100%

Rockets 

99.1% Astronauts 

98.7%

mailto:hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk


Attendance Information



Attendance Information
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Monday 18th December Whole School Christmas Dinner

Monday 18th December Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term - 2pm finish

Thursday 4 th January Spring Term begins – pupils return to school following the 
Christmas break

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February Half Term

Monday 19th February INSET Day – school closed to pupils

Friday 29th March Friday 12th April Easter Holidays

Monday 6 May Bank Holiday

Monday 27 May – Friday 31st May Half Term

Wednesday 24 July Summer Holiday begins
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https://forms.office.com/e/rdeHePpqiP

https://forms.office.com/e/rdeHePpqiP




A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your 
child during the 

school day, please 
call the main office 
before 2:30pmto 

ensure the message 
is passed on.
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